
February 25, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Clippinger, Vice-chair Atterbeary, and members of The Judiciary 
Committee, 
   

I live at 2728 Jennings Chapel Road, Woodbine, Maryland 21797 and I’m writing in 
support of Jaelynn’s Law (House Bill 200). This bill will help reduce unintentional 
shootings and suicides. Raising the minimum age for unsupervised access to a 
firearm helps protect young people until their brains are more fully developed.   
   

Thank you, 
Alicia Buxton 

 


